
NEW ALBANY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
E-Rate Back-Up Battery Project 

RFP #5015 

The New Albany School District (NASD) plans to purchase equipment to include additional 
backup batteries.  NASD wishes to collect bids on this project. It is the vendor's responsibility to 
ensure that the services proposed meets the specifications stated within this document.  

All questions regarding this project should be emailed to Robert Garrett - ​rgarrett@nasd.ms 

All vendor questions and customer answers will be added to the bottom of this Google 
Document for all vendors to see. You can access the google doc at this web URL -  

All bids will be due by 2:00 PM on February 18, 2020 

Send them ℅ Robert Garrett 

Bid Requirements: 

1. Bids for the following equipment required.  
 

New Albany Elementary School: 

● Quantity of 4 Cyberpower PR1500RTXL2U battery backup or equivalent 

New Albany Middle School: 

● Quantity of 3 Cyberpower PR1500RTXL2U battery backup or equivalent 

New Albany High School: 

● Quantity of 4 Cyberpower PR1500RTXL2U battery backup or equivalent 

New Albany Alternative School: 

● Quantity of 1 Cyberpower PR1500RTXL2U battery backup or equivalent 

New Albany Vocational School: 

● Quantity of 2 Cyberpower PR1500RTXL2U battery backup or equivalent 

 

mailto:rgarrett@nasd.ms


Please include 2 prices.  

1. Price of just the battery backups. (Hardware only). 
2. Price of the battery backups plus installation (hardware plus install). 

ALL BIDS SHOULD BE MAILED TO OR HAND DELIVERED TO: 
NEW ALBANY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

ATTENTION:  Robert Garrett 
301 HIGHWAY 15 NORTH 
NEW ALBANY, MS  38652 

 

 

 

Also, will all of this equipment ship to a central location such as New Albany 

High School or should they be shipped to the various locations such as 

Elementary School, Middle School, High School, and Alternative Schools? 

Shipped to each school. 

 

 

 


